
Girl Scout Gold Award 

Project 

~Mission Backpack~ 

Nicole K. of Troop #60568 

 

Providing 500 filled drawstring bags for students in the Saddle 

Brook and Paterson School Districts for the 2020 school year.  

Drive to be held February 24th through the 28th. 

A collection bin will be provided in each school in the district that 

week. 

Items on the wish list include: drawstring bags, pencils, 

pens, crayons, erasers, rulers, glue sticks, one subject 

notebooks and pocket folders… 

 

All donations are greatly appreciated. Please help me achieve my goal. 

Thank you! 

For Questions/ Concerns please contact 

kalinowskinic@hsms.saddlebroookschools.org 

This event is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education 


